
CITY OF LANSING TRAFFIC ADVISORY

Starting at approximately 6:30 am on Thursday, October 20, 2022, westbound Michigan Avenue will be closed to through
traffic at Cedar Street with a hard closure from the bridge to Grand Avenue for a barge unloading. A detour will be provided.
Eastbound traffic will be maintained. The closure is expected to last until approximately 5:00 pm on Friday, October 21,
2022. For more information, please contact the Public Service Department at 517-483-4456.

South on Cedar Street
West on Kalamazoo Street
North on Grand Avenue back to Michigan
Avenue

Westbound Detour:

KEY

= closed to all Westbound traffic
= closed to Westbound through traffic

UPDATE: WESTBOUND MICHIGAN AVENUE BETWEEN CEDAR STREET
AND GRAND AVENUE WILL HAVE CLOSURES FOR A BARGE UNLOADING


